
Are you registered with a jobactive, ParentsNext or Transition to Work provider in Melbourne’s west and
looking to work in the Health Services or Building and Construction Industry?

If you are, then you may be eligible to participate in the Local Jobs Program (LJP). 

The Local Jobs Program focusses on upskilling, reskilling and establishing employment pathways for those
looking to return to work as the economy recovers from COVID-19. 

Djerriwarrh Community & Education Services is proud to be delivering the Local Jobs Program activity –
Work Opportunities West (WOW) in the Western Melbourne Region. Through this activity we will be
supporting key local employers to identify their recruitment needs and match these with suitable job-ready
job seekers.

Our WOW activity will focus on providing local job seekers with exciting employment pathways into the
Health Services and Building and Construction Industries in Melbourne’s west.

Eligible job seekers will be short listed to undertake a 4-6 week government funded pre-employment
program in:

1.  Health Services for job opportunities in administration, food preparation, or cleaning OR
2. Introduction to Construction for job opportunities in building and construction. 

This will be followed up with on-the-job work placement with our employer partners. Successful job seekers
will then be offered paid employment and workplace support throughout the program. 

The WOW activity will operate for 12 months and places are strictly limited. 

LOOKING FOR A JOB 
Work Opportunities West - 'WOW'

Our Local Jobs Program team are 
ready to help you get back into work

in Construction or Health Services?

Djerriwarrh Community & Education Services            www.djerriwarrh.org.au          03 8746 1000

This activity is supported by funding from the Australian Government through the Local Jobs Program

To register, discuss your requirements or seek further information, contact WOW Coordinator, 
Samara Mabbott on Mobile: 0407 461 307 or Email: SamaraM@djerriwarrh.org


